-----Original Message-----

From: Kenline, Doug S [NTK] [mailto:doug.kenline@mail.sprint.com] 

Sent: Tuesday, March 22, 2005 10:07 PM

To: comments@taxreformpanel.gov

Subject: Comments

Dear Tax Reform Panel, 

Thank you for investigating the irregularities and needed improvents in the so called "income tax" scheme. 

I have been watching the activities of Bob Schulz and I think he has some pretty good ideas. 

Please consider the recommendations of Bob Schulz and the We The People foundation. 

http://www.givemeliberty.org <http://www.givemeliberty.org>  

Thank you very much. 

Sincerely, 

Doug Kenline 

Atlanta, Georgia 

